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Please make copies of the following testimony on LD 143 for the Members of the Health and Human 
Services Committee. Thank you. 
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, Representative Meyer, and Members of the Joint Standing Committee of Health and Human 
Services: 

My name is Pat Truman of Hallowell, and I strongly oppose LD 143. 

There is no need to be redundant, since my daughter Michelle Truman has already submitted important 
testimony with which I totally agree. Please go back and read it. 

The message is clear. In matters of morality and dollars and cents, common sense must prevail. 

VOTE NO on LD 143.
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